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Tony Cellitti
Kansas Gas Service 
11401 W. 89th Street
Overland Park, KS  66214

RE:	Service Line Application and Elevated Pressure Request
	135th Street Improvements (Metcalf Ave to Nall Ave)

Dear Tony:

I am attaching service line applications and elevated pressure request forms for two intersections where we will be installing CNG backup generators to traffic signal cabinets.  The intersections are:

· 135th Street and Lamar Avenue (6292 GS 135th Street)
· 135th Street and Nall Avenue (13455 GS 135th Street)

The CNG regulator can withstand 10 psig and the piping is a fitting rated for at least 15 psig.  Please note that we will require 10” to 12” water column and a minimum of 80 CFH. to operate the generator.

I am also attaching plan sheets for your convenience that shows the location of the CNG generators.
This is part of the larger 135th Street improvement between Metcalf Avenue and Nall Avenue.  This project is scheduled to advertise for bids in April 2006, with construction beginning the first part of July 2006.  The actual installation of the CNG generators will probably not be required until October or November of 2006.  However, both of the existing traffic signal controllers will be used in place.  We will contact you after the generator has been installed, so you can schedule your work.  At this time, my only request is that the work necessary to provide gas service be performed, so it does not impact any newly constructed roadway improvements.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact me at (913) 895-6027.
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BRUCE L. WACKER, P.E.
ASSISTANT CITY TRAFFIC ENGINEER
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Enclosures

e-mail:	Brian C. Shields, P.E., City Traffic Engineer
